
MY OBJECTIONS TO ENFIELD COUNCIL"S DEVELOPMENT PLANS 

I strongly object to most of the elements of the Enfield Council's planned developments described in
the 
Draft Regulation 18 Enfield Local Plans: 2019-2039. 

My objections are being placed on record (via email) on 10th September 2021,  and therefore satisfy
a reqirement to submit objections before  23.59 13th September 2021 

The reasons for my objection are:

the proposed developments will remove large areas of green space at a time when it is most
urgently required to reduce the effects of global warming on the environment. The plans run
counter to the advice and guarantees given by the Mayor of London to protect the "green belt"
around London.
the proposed growth in housing and accommodation will result in large numbers of extra
residents in areas of the borough that are already densely populated, leading to an increasing
strain on services such as schooling, health and medical facilities, shopping, legitimate places
to park vehicles, council services, etc.
the proposed replacement of local supermarkets and adjacent car parks with new residential
properties. As an elderly couple (my wife is 82 and I am 91), we rely like many similarly elderly
neighbours, on the convenience of having a food and goods shop nearby.
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